
 
Let’s Zoom Schedule!   Week of April 27, 2020 ~ Seidel 

 

Hello Room 14 Superstars,  

​ Now that we have finished our first week back from Spring Break, I think 

we are getting back into the flow of our new distance learning process.  I really 

enjoyed zooming with you 2 (and someone of you 3) times in one week. It almost 

feels like we are learning together in room 14 again...almost. We will have several 

chances to Zoom together again this week.  

 

Monday, April 27  @ 10:00 ~  I want you to look at the new assignments 

posted for the week, BEFORE our meeting at 10:00.  We will discuss two 

things: 

●​ Questions you have about this week’s assignments  

●​ I will read a book aloud and we will discuss an assignment about positivity. 

 

Here is the link for everyone for Monday: 

Monday Zoom meeting 

 

 

 

Wednesday, April 29 @ 10:00 ~ We will do two activities (1 must do and 1 

OPTIONAL): 

1)​ A fun math activity called Seesaw.  

2)​ Office Hours after our math activity (OPTIONAL- Only if you have 

questions about our weekly assignments) 

 

Here is the link for Wednesday’s Math Activity and Office Hours: 

Wednesday Zoom meeting 

 

 

 

Friday, May 1 @ 10:00am ~ Let’s end the week with another Friday Flag and 

Compass Rose Art Lesson with me!! Finally, please let me know if you have NOT 

been recognized at Friday Flag. I’ll ask Mrs. Jew if she can recognize YOU! 

 

Here is the link for everyone for Friday: 

Friday Zoom meeting 

 

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/96803387041?pwd=bzdoejZ5OWNxMDBKaWs5a3BwazRxUT09
https://zoom.us/j/99707146221?pwd=TUI2dTJaUFRlbTFyMU92TGwweU5ndz09
https://zoom.us/j/99340784097?pwd=VlZ3SklVVHAxZkhlbzRsb2RrYzg3UT09


 
Remember: You are expected to work on your assignments and ask for help if 
you need it.  As a studious learner, we are practicing several skills. 

●​ Focus on your task 

●​ Participate *in distance learning* 

●​ Try your hardest 

●​ Pay attention 

●​ Follow PAW pledge 

●​ Give personal best 

 

I miss you all very much and can’t wait to “see” you on Monday. Remember to check 

the website for the new assignments before our 10:00 zoom! 

 

Love, 

Ms. Seidel  


